ROCK SAILING AND WATERSKI CLUB

REMEMBER YOUR KILL CORD

Ski Boats and ski area

Padstow Harbour Master sent out these guidelines https://www.rswsc.co.uk/padstow-harbour-notice-
to-mariners-13-may-2020/

All boats that take part in water skiing and use the ski area still need to have and clearly display ski numbers on both
sides of the boat

For the next few weeks we will have to follow government guidelines on social distance and travel.

Ski numbers for RSWSC Club members will be handed out by Paul in the beach masters hut on the quay. He will also
have all the seasonal numbers for Padstow 400 and above and Rock 200 and above.

Please make sure that all the paperwork is filled in correctly. In these days of claim and blame we need to keep
you and all water user’s safe at all times. More info can be found on the Club website here.

Stay safe and have fun. Remember there may not be Club or PHC rescue boats about.

Please think ahead as The RNLI do not want to go out on unnecessary shouts


https://www.rswsc.co.uk/padstow-harbour-notice-to-mariners-13-may-2020/
https://www.rswsc.co.uk/padstow-harbour-notice-to-mariners-13-may-2020/
https://www.rswsc.co.uk/ski-area-rules-and-regulations-2020/
https://www.rswsc.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2017/07/Camel-Estuary-Ski-Area-Rules-and-Regulations1.pdf



